
 

 

Dear Travel Trade Partner ,  

 

This is to inform you that all travellers arriving into NEPAL should be fully vaccinated as per 

the approved guidelines or should hold a negative RTPCR report w.e.f. from 25 DEC22. Kindly 

ensure this is followed strictly. This was conveyed in the meeting today between the health 

authorities of Nepal, TIA officials and AOC members. 

Kindly disseminate to all concerned to avoid any deportation and penalty to the airline. 

 


